
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 

 

Please find below information regarding this year’s Sports day.  

 

Children should come in their school PE kit on the day of their sports day. School PE 

kit consists of: black shorts, purple Outwood t-shirt and trainers. 

 

There will be an allocated area for those attending to watch the events and to follow 

your children round the different activities. There will not be any toilet facilities 

available on the site so please bare this in mind if attending. 

 

Y3 Wednesday 29th June - morning  

(09:15am - 11:45am) 

Y4 Thursday 30th June - morning  

(9:15am - 11:45am) 

Y5 Wednesday 29th June - afternoon  

(12:15pm - 2:45pm) 

Y6 Thursday 30th June - afternoon  

(12:15pm - 2:45pm) 

 
• Due to the hot weather forecasted please make sure your child has applied 

sun cream, wears a hat and has an extra bottle of water. 

• There will be a small 15-minute break through the event to allow children to 

go to the toilet in school. 

• If you would like to take photos of your child, please do so but it is very 

important that these photos are not shared on any social media platforms. 

 

After Sports day has finished, children will come back into school and will leave at 

the normal time of 3.05pm. 

 

We look forward to seeing you, 

 

Mr. Jacob 

 
 
 


